
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF DRAWING FOR BALLOT PLACEMENT 
 

 

A drawing will be held in the Office of the City Clerk on Friday, January 05, 2024, 

at 11:00 am., to determine the placement (order) of candidates’ names on the 

spring primary ballot and for the spring election ballot for those offices not 

requiring a primary election.   

 

Following the drawing, the City Clerk will certify the placement results to the 

County Clerk for the purpose of printing ballots. 

 

If you need additional information regarding this process, please contact the clerk 

at 715-261-6622. 
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City Clerk 

 


